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- Parents of ICA Post Falls

Platte City, July 14th, 2016
Resignation letter Fr. Vassal

Dear Parents of Immaculate Conception Academy,

Please read the attached letter announcing Fr. Vassal’s resignation from the priory and school in Post Falls, which I

have accepted.

As we continue to perform the necessary due diligence in the investigation of the problems referenced in Fr.

Vassal’s letter, we will contact directly any families who may have been involved. I will also come to Post Falls on
VVVVVVV July 26 and 27 to make myself available in person to any of you who might have further questions and concerns. Fr.

Carlisle will likewise be available at this time, and we encourage you to approach us without hesitation. What we

need in this difficult time is not rumors and speculation, but openness and prayer.

Even before these recent problems came to light, I set out to institute a universal policy for the SSPX in America to
ensure the highest standards of protection for our children and families in our schools and parishes. With the help
of experts who specialize in such matters, we will be implementing this new policy as soon as it has been finalized.
We will assign a new Prior to Post Falls as soon as possible. In the meantime, Fr. Charles Deister is appointed Prin-
cipal of the Academy, effective immediately. Fr. Joseph Dreher, whose long experience as a parish priest will be of
immense help to the families and souls in Post Falls, is being assigned to the parish as Associate Pastor, effective
August 15. These changes are intended to give a strong structure to Immaculate Conception moving forward so

that we can guarantee the fruitful work of the priests.

All of us want an atmosphere of peace and stability, where souls can grow in the love of God. I strongly implore you
to keep this intention in your daily rosaries. Let us work together for the common good under the protection of Our
Lady!
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